
 
  
  
  
 
 

 

Dear Student, 

Greetings from Shoolini University & Good Host Spaces! 

This message is in continuation to the email sent by the university earlier with regards to the re-

opening of university from 22nd Feb 2021. The schedule is as follows: 

 

1)   From 22nd February, 2021 (Monday): All PG and PhD students  

2)   From 10th March, 2021 (Monday):   All UG Final Year students   

3)   From 25th  March, 2021 (Thursday):  All newly admitted UG students  

4)   From 12th April, 2021 (Monday):  All other students 

 

We would like to welcome you to continue staying in the hostel. All facilities in the hostel campus like 

cafeteria, indoor games, common rooms etc., will be fully functional. We have taken every possible 

measure inside the hostel campus against spread of COVID-19 virus and these measures are in line 

with the COVID guidelines. 

Before you arrive, we request you to apprise yourself of the COVID-19 protocol to be followed on 

campus for your and the safety of others.  

Before arrival, you must send the soft copies of below documents to 

hostelinfo.shoolini@goodhostspaces.com with email subject line as NAME <Registration no.>.  

On rejoining campus, the hard copy of below documents must be submitted to Good Host Spaces 

(GHS) by all the students. The office is located in the common hangout area in Rabrindranath 

Tagore hostel. 

 COVID negative report (PCR or Rapid) taken within 5 days before arrival 

 Return to hostel undertaking form signed by you and your parent(s) 

 

Note: This year for your convenience, we have arranged a convenience store within the campus 

from where you can purchase your daily essentials like blankets, kettle, thermos etc. at the best 

available cost with premium quality. This facility is only available for the hostellers. 

In case of any queries, please write to us at hostelinfo.shoolini@goodhostspsaces.com or contact 

us at the helpline number +91 70189 96698 

Looking forward to your stay with us!  

Best Regards 

Team GHS & Shoolini University 

Contact us: 70189 96698 
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